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WHAT: PLAYREADING: “Pic-Nic” by Fernando Arrabal; “El locutorio (Contrapunto para 

dos voces cansadas)” by Jorge Díaz and “Solos esta noche” by Paloma Pedrero  
 
WHERE: Streaming – www.teatrodelaluna.org ; You Tube and FACEBOOK Live 
 
WHEN: Thursday, September 2, 2021 – 8:00 p.m.  (IN SPANISH)     
   
TICKETS: FREE (donations welcomed) 
 
INFO:    202-882-6227; www.teatrodelaluna.org 
 

TEATRO DE LA LUNA presents  Three Plays in One Night 
 

TEATRO DE LA LUNA announces the final presentation of the Bilingual Actor’s Training and 
Play Reading Workshops with three play readings in one night; “Pic-Nic” by Fernando Arrabal 
(Spain), “El locutorio (Contrapunto para dos voces cansadas)” by Jorge Diaz (Chile) and “Solos 
esta noche” by Pamela Pedrero (Spain), three plays directed by Mario Marcel.   
 
The presentation will be held via ZOOM and live streamed on www.teatrodelaluna.org , YouTube 
and FACEBOOK Live starting promptly at 8:00 p.m. on September 2, 2021. 
 
These performances are part of the 2021-2022 Season “UNA LUNA LLENA DE SUEÑOS Y 
TEATRO / A MOON FULL OF DREAMS AND THEATER”. The workshops were led by Teatro 
de la Luna Artistic Director Mario Marcel, and instructors Marcela Ferlito, Pablo Guillen and Micky 
Thomas, thanks to the support of the DC Commission on the Arts and Humanities, Cafritz 
Foundation and individual donors.  
 
 

Teatro de la Luna, founded in 1991, has been recognized for its productions that celebrate Latin 
American culture. La Luna’s artistic director, Mario Marcel, received the Elizabeth Campbell Award 
for his artistic contributions from the Arlington Chapter of the American Association of University 
Women. La Luna was honored twice with the STAR Award from the Arlington County Commission 
for the Arts and, in 2017, received the Working 4 the Community Award from NBC4, Washington 
DC. La Luna’s producer, Nucky Walder, received the Latina Woman Leadership Award in 2009 and 
the Lifetime Achievement Award 2018 from DC Mayor Muriel Bowser through the Mayor’s Office 
on Latino Affairs—MOLA. 
 
 

MORE INFORMATION  202-882-6227  www.teatrodelaluna.org 
 
 

This program is sponsored in part by the DC Mayor’s Office on Latino Affairs (MOLA), DC Commission on the Arts 
and Humanities, Cafritz Foundation and individual donors. 
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